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Board Meeting

Wednesday 9th April 2014

Attendees     P Morris                    Chairman 

                    C Harris                    Vice-Chairman

                    J Moore

                      A Lowe

                      J May   

                      A Donald

                      R Cooke

                      L Gwyther

The upstairs room at the poppy and pint has been booked for the AGM for 7.30 on November 12th 2014, and the letter for the notification of the 2014 AGM, which would be sent to all shareholders, was inspected and accepted.

It was decided to ask our accountant to come to the AGM.

Our administrator had investigated websites, a new one would be very expensive to do so (around £1500.00). So she had phoned our website provider and told him about our problems who said that he would meet us and discuss what we wanted, alter the website to suit, and help on how to alter it from then on for £300 + vat. A meeting was arranged, and the outcome was reported by email to the board

Our new accountant had been written to confirming him as our accountant and they had handed over a letter of engagement to be signed, and a tax form to be completed.

Our registered address was altered to 81 Melton Road at Companies House, Inland Revenue are also informed by doing this.

The latest bank statement of 7th December 2013 – 10th March 2014 was produced 

Jane said she had been bringing the accounts up to date and was owed about £100 and her yearly honorarium was overdue, and should she take out a float? It was decided that she should take out £300.00 to cover the amount.

Jane Moore stated that according to the main lease the outside of the building should be painted every 3 years, and as the pub will be opened for 3 years in May 2014, do we need to do anything and, if so, what? This was discussed and it was decided to wait a while as it was not quite 3 years and the weather was not too good yet for outside painting, and then later on, perhaps approach James Halfpenny.

Jane also stated that the Bowls lease will come up for renewal in 2015, which is only next year, and do we want to use the same solicitor? This was discussed and it was decided that she should phone Massers and ask for a price. She continued asking if we could have an additional clause put in the lease stating that we could use the pavilion for Board meetings? This bought up a 

An email had been received from notts.gov.uk regarding updating West Bridgford Bowling Club details, it had been forwarded J Little who replied saying that it needed to be forwarded to the chairman of the bowls committee, and this was done.

Charlie Harris asked if at the AGM we could say no to any historical questions that had previously been answered and restrict discussions to current matters. This was thought to be a good idea.

The date of the next Board meeting will be the 9th of July 2014. At this point, there being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the meeting at 9.17 pm.


